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2024-2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Pet therapy is an intervention that has been implemented at the Kennedy School. It is a positive part of the 

students’ routine. 

 

We have had professional handlers bring their trained certified therapy dogs to Kennedy School. Each 

classroom comes to pet therapy for ten minutes at a time and the students have the opportunity to interact and 

engage with the dog.   

 

If you would or would not like your child to receive pet therapy services, please sign on the designated line 

below. 

 

 Yes, I would like my child to receive pet therapy services. 

 No, I would not like my child to receive pet therapy services      

           

Child’s Name:              

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:         Date     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


